
The California Public Utilities Commission is
making the iFoster Phones Program a permanent
program! We need to upgrade all existing phones

to new phones to continue service in 2022.

•All new phone requests, unless for emergency
need, are being put on a waitlist until the
California Public Utilities Commission 
votes on July 15th.

•July 16 - wait list requests will begin receiving
calls & emails to validate address & shipping
will commence.

•July 19 - phone swaps for youth with existing
iFoster phones begins & will occur weekly
based on area code. A swap schedule will be
sent out in advance to all Agencies.Youths’
phone numbers will be ported to their new
phone & they do NOT need to return their old
phone.

•Agencies are asked to work with iFoster to
inform their youth of the upcoming swap & to
identify & follow-up with youth who do not
respond to the Phone Swap Notification. 

FREE PHONES FOR CALIFORNIA
FOSTER YOUTH 13-26 – FOREVER! 

If  you have any questions please contact Kristine at
Kristine@ifoster.org or 530-550-9584


